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Holdenville Schools continues to closely monitor information from the
CDC and the State Health Department about the COVID-19 virus. As of
late Tuesday afternoon, the district is continuing to monitor the staffing
situation. Most schools you see closing is due to the number of staff
being affected by the virus. As of Tuesday, the elementary and middle
school have very few staff members out for COVID -19. The high school
staff does have several out either positive or quarantined, although not
enough as of today to move to virtual.

Our first priority is the safety and well-being of our staff and students!

We encourage each of you to take precautions for safety and health
reasons due to the COVID-19 virus during these trying times.
Holdenville Schools will continue to keep you updated on any changes
due to the virus.

Randy Davenport
Superintendent of Schools



